
 

 

To whom it may concern, 
 
The relentless pursuit of stronger/faster internet speeds, without thorough investigation into the 
safety of such application, is extremely alarming. 
 
Perhaps if the use of wifi was limited to ‘user’ only, then one might consider the application as 
personal choice. 
However, the use of wifi in public/shared spaces does not implicate this. 
 
It is now becoming virtually impossible to avoid microwave radiation anywhere within society now. 
For some, this unfortunately means, that their ability to integrate in society has become heavily 
curtailed. 
Do not overlook the vulnerable in society, children ,babies, pregnant/nursing mothers, the elderly, 
the non-consenting, those who are unwell, or individuals who struggle daily since they developed 
electrosensitivity. 
 
Any expansion in the application of WiFi is not actually necessary. It is perhaps considered a cheaper 
option, but it cannot replace the long term benefits of using safer, insulated fibre connectivity. 
 
We as society, I suggest, are required to re-think certain aspects of our lifestyle, that are creating 
serious implications for our environment. As environmentalists point out, we are at a ‘tipping point’ 
with no time to waste.  
 
I do not at any point consent to the ridiculous idea of continuing along this line of pursuit. 
No to spectrum use in the 5-6GHz! 
Expansion of WiFi must stop now. 
 
Yours Faithfully, 
 
[name withheld] 
 
 
 


